
Behavior System 

The 3rd grade expectations/ rules are displayed at the front of the classroom. I will work with the 

students daily for the first couple of weeks to ensure they understand the importance of each 

expectation. We have a challenging curriculum, and the students must listen and behave in order to 

have a successful year.  

 

Expectations-  

1. Be Christ-like (kind and forgiving). 

2. Respect yourself, your classmates, and your classroom. 

3. Keep your hands, feet, and objects to yourself. 

4. Listen carefully and follow instructions. 

5. Raise your hand to speak and work quietly. 

 

Consequences- 

Each child will be given 4 popsicle sticks with their name and their class number. They will keep these in 

their pencil boxes, and it is their responsibility not to lose them.  

 

I will give one warning for breaking an expectation. The next time I must talk to them about their 

behavior, I will take one stick from them. 

1 stick taken= 5 minutes taken from next playground time.  

2 sticks taken= 10 minutes taken from playground time and a note sent home about the broken rule. 

3 sticks taken= email/ call to home depending on severity of misbehavior. 

4 sticks taken= call home and discipline referral. 

 *Some behaviors are not tolerated and those result in immediate disciple referral. *See student 

handbook* 

 

At the end of the day, the students will receive their sticks back and we will begin again working towards 

our class goal of having all students keep all 4 sticks every day! 

On Friday afternoons, those students who have kept all their sticks for the week can choose a piece of 

candy (to eat at home) or a sticker.  

 


